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ast Bridgford St Peter's
Primary School are our
very special guests tonight
ready to get behind the
team as part of the ‘School
of the Week' project.
The school was recently
rated outstanding and
has a record of providing
excellence at every level.
Richard Tomlinson,
Deputy Head, has been
working with us here at

o sndgiard

Meadow Lane to arrange

tonight's visitand said:
“We are a 'take care’
school, where we take
care of our self, each other,
the world and with our
work. Qur primary focus
is ‘for children’ this is.at
the heart of everything
we do. The children at

St Peter's (EBSP) have
previously spoken about
Notts County as a great

family club and are very
excited to be ‘School of
tthe Week' tonight. The
pupils are set for a good
evening and we will all be
making plenty of noise.

Come onyou stylish Pies.”

We would like to wish
everyone associated
with EBSP school an
enjoyable evening
from everyone at Notts
County Football Club.

LOOK OUT FOR OUR
SCHOOL OF THE WEEK
COMPETITIONS! FOR
MORE INFORMATION
LOOK AT THE ‘NOTTS
COUNTY IN SCHOOLS!
TAB ON THE OFFICIAL
WEBSITE











